
 

 

_________________________________________ 
Honourable David Eby, KC 
Premier of British Columbia 

As Premier of British Columbia, I am pleased to extend warm greetings to everyone 
participating in the 9th Annual Lotus Light Charity Society's (LLCS) Community Caring Day. 
  
While our government continues to address the systemic challenges of poverty, 
homelessness and food insecurity, we are thankful for the many dedicated charitable 
organizations who provide additional supports to those in need. For years, LLCS has been 
assisting the most vulnerable people in Vancouver’s Downtown Eastside, raising 
awareness and offering vital resources. This annual event continues that work by 
bringing together volunteers and community partners to provide a free lunch to low-
income residents. Community Caring Day will also recognize the recipients of this years 
Lotus Light Scholarship as well as the event partners and sponsors being presented with 
community partner certificates. When we come together to support the most vulnerable 
members of our society, we nurture a spirit of compassion and understanding, creating 
a stronger and more united community that uplifts us all. 
  
I would like to thank the Lotus Light Charity Society for their hard work coordinating this 
event, as well as the generous partners and sponsors for their contributions. My heartfelt 
appreciation for your ongoing efforts and dedication to supporting your community. 
Together, we can build a future where every person has the support they need to succeed. 
  
Please accept my best wishes for an uplifting event! 
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